
 
March 11, 2008 

noon 
  
            The Fannin County Board of Education met in work session with the following members 
present:  Bobby Bearden, Chairperson; Garnett Webb; and Junior Farmer.  Two members absent:  
Terry Bramlett, Vice-Chairperson and Emily Dunn. 
 
 Superintendent Mark Henson reviewed the agenda for the regular meeting to be held on 
Thursday, March 13, 2008.   
 
 Dr. Connie Huff and Fannin Middle School Technology Students (TSA) gave the board a 
brief update on what their classes are doing and their recent visit to the State of Georgia Capitol.  
These teachers and students have been participating in the 2007 ITEE Grant which provided 
technology and training for Dr. Connie Huff’s and Mrs. Carol Burke’s classes.  They were 
chosen by Kennesaw State ETTC to represent their region because of the quality of their work. 
 

There being no further business to come before the meeting, upon motion duly made, 
seconded, and carried, the meeting adjourned. 
 
 
      ___________________________________ 
      Bobby Bearden, Chairman 
 
 
 
      ___________________________________ 
      Mark Henson, Superintendent 
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